
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Faith Tuipulotu <auli@hawaii.edu > 

Sent: 	 Friday, December 08, 2017 1:18 PM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Cc: 	 Stacy S. Crivello 

Subject: 	 Molokai Planning Commission 

December 8, 2017 

Aloha, 

My name is Gene Ross Davis. I was born and raised on Molokai. I am a Kalamaula Homesteader. 

I support Carl H. Adolpho Ill to be appointed to the Molokai Planning Commission. I have known Carl and his family from 

childhood. He comes from a family with outstanding values. He is a part of our upcoming young adults that wants to be 

part of serving our community in the decision making that affects our island. This is a great place to begin his journey. 

Again, I support Carl H. Adolpho Ill to be appointed to the Molokai Planning Commission. 

Mahalo, 

Gene Ross Davis 
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